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Dear Brothers and Sisters,  
 
May the love and blessing of our Heavenly Parent and our True Parents be with you.  
 
Happy True God's Day from Korea! We have been here together with our beloved True Parents, our 

International President, Rev. Hyung Jin Moon, our President and Senior Pastor, Rev. In Jin Moon and 

leaders from around the world since February 2, where True Parents prayed at midnight in the Training 

Center at Cheong Pyeong, together with thousands of brothers and sisters, ushering in the new year with a 

new motto.   
 
On February 3, the first day of this historic new year of 2011 by the Heavenly Calendar, True Parents 

celebrated the 44th True God's Day, the 10th Anniversary of the Coronation of God's Kingship and True 

Parents' Birthday, all on the same day. February 4 was the 28th anniversary of the True Day of Victory of 

True Love. Both celebrations took place at Cheon Jeong Goong, the Heavenly Palace, in Cheong Pyeong.  
 
According to True Parents direction, Rev. Hyung Jin Moon has planned an entire week commemorated to 

the celebration of these cosmic events. True Parents attended and blessed the beautiful Cheon Bok Festival, 

which was held at Cheon Bok Gung on the afternoon of February 3. On the afternoon of February 4, True 

Parents held a Special Ceremony for the Cheongshim World Peace Center, which will be completed later 

this spring. It is an incredible complex, which will hold over 10,000 people for international events.  
 
Several American leaders have been attending the National Leaders' World Assembly 2011 at the Cheong-A 

Camp in Cheong Pyeong. We were able to hear a very inspiring opening speech, given by Rev. Hyung Jin 

Moon, where he basically shared with us about the development of their nightly Holy Spirit Healing Session 

at Cheon Bok Gung. In this service, over 350 brothers and sisters (including Christians, who are coming and 

being healed) come every night to sing, pray and repent. Hyung Jin Nim was so excited as he proclaimed 

the 'return of the Holy Spirit' to our Movement!  
 
The Leaders' Assembly has been a wonderful opportunity to share victories and breakthroughs from around 

the world in 2010. Rev. Cotter was able to give an overview of the exciting developments in 2010 in 

America, centering on True Parents and including the development of Lovin' Life Ministries and the unity 

of all of our organizations under In Jin Nim's leadership.  
 
The International Leadership Conference, sponsored by UPF International, begins today and runs through 

February 10 in Seoul. Everyone will gather together on February 8 in Cheong Pyeong at the Training Center 

for a magnificent banquet in celebration of True Parents' Birthday.  
 



Below is the Motto given by our True Father for 2011.  
 

 
 

\
 
 

“Cheon Il Guk will be everlasting when the Parents of heavenly emotion and Children of earthly 

harmony each settle to the greatest degree, completely become one body and together settle the 
cosmos” (unofficial translation) 
 
May God bless your family as we enter into this new year together. Let's bring great victory in 2011 for God 

and True Parents! 
 

 
Rev. Joshua Cotter 

Executive Vice President 
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